
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Calshot                           Term 4  2024-2025              Topic: Fashion 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

We started this term with celebrating 

pancake day by making pancakes in 

cooking. We celebrated World Book 

day by visiting Tescos to choose our 

World Book Day book using our book 

voucher.  In Topic we have been 

looking at fashion, and in particular 

what ‘fast fashion’ is and what we can 

do to avoid it.  We have looked at 

what fashion means to us and then 

found out where our clothes come 

from by reading the labels.  We then 

visited Cancer Research to choose an 

item of clothing to upcycle.  We 

experimented with hand sewing, using 

a sewing machine, ironing and using 

fabric paints.  Watch this space for our 

finished articles!  In Maths we have 

been focusing on money and being 

able to add coins and notes together 

to make amounts.  In English we 

researched the lives of different 

fashion designers, wrote an email of 

complaint about a faulty clothing item 

and are now looking at how we can 

advertise the clothing item that we 

have upcycled.  As always, GO 

afternoon proves a great success with 

students able to choose options such 

as pamper, photography/out in 

nature and anime drawing.  We 

enjoyed a trip to the cinema to see 

Kensuke’s Kingdom, a visit to Dinton 

Pastures, a Table Cricket Tournament 

in Maidenhead and lots of really 

successful work experience 

placements – what a busy half term it 

has been!   

 

Have a lovely Easter! 
Karen, Helen, Rachel, Lisa and Lorraine 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  Friday 4.4.25 

First day back: Tuesday 22.4.25 

Bank holiday: Monday 5.5.25 

Train Trip: Friday 16.5.25 

First Aid Awareness course: Thursday 22.5.25 

Trip to Army Flying Museum: Friday 23.5.25 

Break up for Half Term: Friday 23.5.25 


